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Matt Martin

From: Kim Davis <davis331@live.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 10:33 AM
To: Matt Martin
Subject: Proposed RV park on Camp Polk

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

City of Sisters,  
 
As a resident that lives on McKinney Butte and uses both the Barclay/Camp Polk intersections by the airport 
and by the Lodge multiple times a day, this is not a good location for an RV park.  The increased traffic alone 
would be too much for this area, as both these intersections already receive quite a bit of traffic.  It would 
make one more obstacle for the potential of 60 large vehicles to come in and out of the location between two 
already busy intersections.  The speed of the traffic on Camp Polk would also make it a hazard as well.  I would 
strongly suggest an accurate traffic evaluation on this property before moving forward on this. 
 
Thank you, 
Kim Davis 


